
 
 

Appearance Consent And Release 
 
 
Student Name_____________________________________________  Grade _________
  
I give my permission for my child to be photographed. 
 
I, the undersigned do hereby irrevocably grant Imani Christian Academy, its parent, affiliates, 
subsidiaries, licensees, successors, nominees, agents, assigns, and those for whom it is acting my 
consent and the unrestricted right and permission to copy, publish, republish, edit, record, reproduce, 
broadcast, rebroadcast, distribute, transmit, exhibit, copyright, sell, merchandise, disseminate, use or 
otherwise exploit, either in whole or in part, in any way throughout the universe and in perpetuity the 
audio and/or visual portions of any video, pictures, prints, promotional materials or other recordings of 
me made in connection with Imani Christian Academy and any reproduction thereof, for use through 
any medium or media now known or hereafter devised including, but not limited to, newspaper, video 
release, television (whether by free, pay, pay-per-view, cable, broadcast, video on demand, near 
video on demand, interactive, satellite or community), the Internet, social media, websites, DVD, other 
interactive means. I understand and agree that the photographs, films, videos, pictures, promotional 
materials or other recordings may be used with or without identifying the student. Such right and 
permission shall be exercisable, in whole or in part, at the sole discretion of Imani Christian Academy, 
its parent, affiliates, subsidiaries, licensees, successors, nominees, assigns, or agents.  
 
I understand that any statements and any reference to the student in the photographs, films, videos, 
prints, pictures, promotional materials or other recordings may be used in connection with the 
promotion of Imani Christian Academy in any of its fundraising campaigns or marketing or outreach.  
 
I hereby waive any right that I may have to inspect or approve any finished product, derivative thereof, 
or the use to which such finished product may be applied.  
 
I hereby release, discharge and agree to hold harmless Imani Christian Academy, its parent, affiliates, 
subsidiaries, licensees, successors, assigns and agents and those from whom it is acting, from any 
liability, claim, or cause of action, now known or later discovered, including without limitation, liability 
for libel, invasion of any right of privacy or publicity, and defamation arising out of the use of any 
photographs, films, videos, web sites, prints, or other recordings or of any scene or sequence in which 
the likeness or such reference appears.  
 
   I, the parent or legal guardian, consent and grant my permission to all of the above.  
 
   I, the parent or legal guardian, DO NOT grant my permission to all of the above.  
 
 
Signature:  ______________________________________________  Date _____________ 
 
Name of Parent or Guardian________________________________________________________ 
 
Email __________________________________________________________________________ 


